
A Message from the Arizona Keep Christ in Christmas Chairman, Dennis Schauer.  Questions or 
comments contact him by email at djschauer@cox.net.  Or Call 480-363-8791 
  
Grand Knights please share this information with your Council Brothers. 
  
Brothers, 
 
I requested and have received an extension from Christ is Christmas, LLC to extend the special offer for 
assorted Christmas cards from September 25 to October 17 for Arizona councils.  This is an excellent 
opportunity to initiate or expand this program in your council. 
  
Christmas is near.  Attached is a list in color of products available from ‘CHRIST IS CHRISTMAS’ and 
includes an assortment of items in addition to the Christmas cards.  The order form shows the cost to the 
council for each item.  The yellow flyer details the special discount pre-packaged assortment if orders are 
placed by October 17.  Although this program can be used as a fundraiser, it is primarily intended for 
evangelization by making Christian items readily available to parishioners and providing visibility for your 
council and its good works. 
  
I have received many orders from councils around Arizona.  Please support this program and your parish. 
  
Vivat Jesus! 
  
Dennis J. Schauer PGK, PFN 
Chairman Keep Christ in Christmas 
Arizona State Council  
Phone: 480-363-8791 
Email: djschauer@cox.net 
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